
Update Ibrahim Sultan Kamara – October 2024 

 

Dear  I-step-up Foundation,  

I'm very happy to inform you that our Yearly results have been published and Alhamdulillah I have 

been promoted to level 300(Year 3). On that note I want to thank you for your tremendous efforts in 

supporting my dream. 

In another development my wife and I have welcomed our first child a baby boy who was delivered 

on the 6th October  2024.  I'm attaching the published results and some nice pictures with this 

message.  

 Thanks 

 


